
 

 

DATE:  January 9, 2019 
 
 
TO:   Gold Coast Transit District Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  James Beck   
   Fleet Manager   
 
SUBJECT: Employee Service Award for Victor Rubio, Mechanic I      
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please join us in congratulating GCTD’s Mechanic Victor Rubio on his five year employment 
anniversary with Gold Coast Transit District. Victor joined GCTD as a Service Worker on 
January 7, 2014.  

Victor is single, in his spare time, he enjoys eating great foods and working on cars and 
motorcycles, traveling and learning new things. Victor hopes to be the next General Manager for 
GCTD.   

On behalf of the GCTD Board and staff, we recognize and appreciate Victor Rubio for his 
devoted efforts and extend our sincere thanks for his dedicated service to GCTD and his 
commitment to our service community.   
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